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Welcome back to the new school year. All the children have settled back into Pre-school really well.
We would like to welcome Quade,Axle,Imogen and Evie to our group this term.
As the weather is getting wetter and colder could you please bring the children plenty of spare clothing that is labelled to keep at pre-school. They will still be playing outdoors and will possibly get wet !!
We have lots planned for this term including a visit to the Day Centre on 18th September at 1.45pm.This visit will be to donate a food box to the elderly.
Could you please donate a tin of soup, baked beans, or fresh fruit and veg to put into this parcel for us to take with us.
In the New Statutory framework healthy eating is a must and our aim is to incorporate this alongside our visit to the day centre.
We grew some tomatoes last term and the children loved it so a visit to the allotments will be planned shortly too.
On Thursday mornings we will be Trekking around the village for little walks to the Donkey’s and up to the play park looking  at nature and landmarks along the way, these will start from Thursday 11th September. 
Pre-school is a nut free setting so please remember this when making your child’s lunch box.




Absences
As a result of the Statutory Requirements (EYFS) being updated from 1/09/2025 all absences will need to be notified and recorded. Any prolonged or recurrent absences will need to be reported to the local authority.
This is part of the up-dated Statutory Framework and safeguarding children.
Parent Consultations
We will be holding parent consultations on Friday 10th October from 1.15pm-2.45pm.
This is an opportunity to talk to your child’s key person and to look through their learning journal.
Each appointment will be for 15minutes, we will let you know once we start to book in times.
Race night
On 26th September the Plume of Feathers will be holding a race night to raise money for Pre-school. It would be great to see some of you their.The first race will start at 8pm.
 Dates for your diary
Thursday 11th September – Trekk Thursday
Thursday 18th September – Day centre visit ( bring in tinned or fresh food)
Friday 26th September – Race night ( Plume of Feathers)
Friday 10th October – Parent Consultations 1.15-2.45pm
Friday 17th October – Break up for half term
Monday 3rd November – Return from Hols
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